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August 1, 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

We are thrilled to welcome you and your child to our vibrant school community. As we 
begin this exciting new academic year, we extend our warmest greetings and share our 
enthusiasm for the journey ahead. This year’s theme is "Expect Excellence Every Day!", and 
we are committed to making that vision a reality for every student. 

Throughout the year, your child will participate in a variety of enriching experiences 
designed to spark curiosity, foster creativity, and deepen knowledge. Our comprehensive 
curriculum includes core academic subjects—mathematics, language arts, science, and 
social studies—as well as physical education, art, music, Spanish, and engaging 
extracurricular activities. We believe in educating the whole child and providing 
opportunities for growth in every area. 

At Peyton Forest, we recognize that each child is unique, with individual strengths, 
interests, and learning styles. Our dedicated teachers work to create a differentiated 
learning environment that supports each student’s needs and empowers them to reach 
their full potential. We highly value collaboration with families and encourage open 
communication. Please don’t hesitate to share any insights or concerns you may have 
about your child's learning or well-being. 

To keep you informed and involved, we will use a variety of communication tools, 
including our school website, newsletters, Wednesday folders, and Class Dojo. These 
resources will provide updates on upcoming events, important dates, and school-wide 
initiatives, ensuring you stay connected to your child’s educational journey. 

Once again, welcome to Peyton Forest. We are honored to be your partners in education. 
Together, we will nurture a love of learning, celebrate successes, and create lasting 
memories. We look forward to a year filled with growth, discovery, and achievement! 

 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Dr. Quentina Pruitt 
Principal 
Peyton Forest Elementary School 


